
   

 

17.01.2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian          

Sixth Form Open Evening  
Tuesday 31st January, 2023 - 4pm to 6pm 
 
You are warmly invited to attend the Sixth Form Open Evening on the 31st January, 
where you will be able to meet individual subject staff to discuss your child’s 
potential option choices. Your son/daughter is invited to accompany you on the 
evening. We feel this enables students to take full responsibility for making informed 
choices about their own future. 

The evening will begin with a presentation in the Hall at 4pm outlining the option 
process and key dates and deadlines. Advice will be provided which should help your 
son/daughter make the best choices for themselves and give you some ideas on how 
to support them in this process. Ms J Hughes (Head of Sixth Form), Mrs H Yale (Sixth 
Form Guidance Mentor), Mr C Bennet (Head of Year 11), Mrs E Royal (Year 11 
Guidance Mentor) and Sofia Enston (Careers Wales Adviser) will all be available on 
the evening should you wish to speak to them.  

If you are thinking of not attending the Open Evening, then please be aware that you 
will miss out on the opportunity to talk to the option subject teachers to learn about 
the course structures, content, assessment requirements and learning styles of each 
course. This is very important as different subjects suit different pupils’ learning 
styles. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Sewell 
Assistant Headteacher 


